Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

12/7/20

Present were: C——J

Marc Bernier
Deb Marqguis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Marc and Deb talked about preparing an Addendum to the existing Snowplow Contract for Rodney Skelton,
Section 1 and Chad Halloway, Section 4.

Rodney will not be plowing Skelton Road in Section 1, that will be transferred to Chad Halloway, Section 4,
effective December 1, 2020. The difference in the amount of funds will be applied onto Chad Halloway’s
Contract through the Addendum. The same amount will be deducted from Rodney Skelton’s Contract.

Rodney Skelton came into meeting, we talked about the change in the plowing of Skelton Rd. and change in
the Contract by adding an Addendum to existing Contract. Rodney also had some questions about whether a
letter was sent to Perry Skelton and a building permit issued to John Pride for the construction of the fence
around Perry’s property. Rodney will be contacting our Code Enforcement Officer with his questions.

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and meeting
adjourned.



